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CEA Winter Outing

This year's CEA Winter Outing activity will
be ice skating on the pond along with a
bonfire on Friday, February 19, starting at
5.00pm at Cody and Hanna Maedke's
house. More information will be coming
soon!

Upcoming Events

Jan. 20 - Lutheran Pioneers at Zion 5:45-7:30pm

Jan. 22 - Hot Lunch

Feb. 11 & 12- NO SCHOOL - Teacher’s Conference

Feb. 19 - CEA Winter Outing Ice Skating at Maedkes - 5:00pm

PreK/Kindergarten Round-Up

We are planning to hold our PreK/Kindergarten Round-Up this year on March 9 from
4:00 - 7:00pm by appointment, to ensure a safe environment for everyone. Please
watch for more information as the date gets closer. Once we have time slots available,

you can contact the school office to schedule your visit.



Hot Lunch
Hot lunch this week will be sloppy joes and tater tots provided by the Keske family. The

cost is $2.00 per person.

School Choice Update

The open enrollment period to apply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program
(WPCP) begins Monday, February 1 and goes through Thursday, April 15. Parents
intending to apply for the 2021-22 school year need to go to the WI Department of
Public Instruction (DPI) web page in order to complete an application. An email address
is required in order to use the system. If you go to:

https://dpi.wi.gov/parental-education-options/choice-programs/student-applications

you will find information that will assist you, such as allowed residency documents,
income limits, application guidelines, and frequently asked questions. Feel free to
contact Hannah Langebartels, the School Choice Administrator, at

choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or (414) 758-8607 with other questions you may

have.

Mission Offering

Our 2nd semester mission offering will be going to Camp Phillip in
Wautoma, WI. Camp Phillip provides relaxation in God's creation

and renewal in Christ to youth, adults, families, churches and

schools. Our 6-8 grade classes have attended this camp in the
past and have thoroughly enjoyed it. Last week’s mission offering
was $38.00. Our total for the 2nd semester is $38.00. Mission offerings are collected
on Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!

2 Corinthians 9:11 — You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.
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